
November Newsletter 
 

Sing Noël ! 
Unsold tickets for our concert on Friday 14th December 
will be returned to the Town Hall Box Office at the end of 
November.  Please place your orders with the Secretary 
before then - sales are slow at the moment so do chase 
up your contacts. 

 
 

Charity Collection 
We need more support for our Front of House team at both 
concerts.  If you know somebody who would be willing to sell 
Programmes and 'shake' a collection bucket for CLIC Sargent at 
either or both of the concerts, please Email 
Secretary@MidlandsHospitalsChoir.org.uk  
Saturday 8th December, 4.00 pm  - St Faith and St Laurence Church, Harborne 
Friday 14th December, 7.00 pm - Town Hall Birmingham  
 

Choir Lunch 
Look out for details of our social lunch at 
The Eaton Hotel, Hagley Road, 
Saturday 19th January 2019. 
 
Booking forms will be available soon! 

 
 

‘Come and Sing' with Birmingham Bach Choir 
Birmingham Bach Choir is holding its annual Come & Sing on Saturday 2nd February 
2019 at Selly Oak Methodist Church.  This year the piece is Elgar’s The Music 
Makers, a departure from better known choral pieces but something they believe 
many of you would love the chance to sing.  (voice parts are already on John 
Fletcher's website). 

Music making will start at 2.00 pm with a full workshop led by Paul Spicer to introduce 
everyone to the score and rehearse the movements, followed by a ‘concert 
performance’  at 5.00 pm - a complete run through with soloists.  All should be 
finished by 6 pm. 

Ticket price for singers with hire of music score £16, without music score (bring your own) £14. 

Reserve your place at http://www.birmingham.bachchoir.com/concerts---tickets.html 
Contact details for the Secretary: 
07976 157225 
Susan Buckingham  12 Drew Road  Stourbridge  DY9 0UZ 
Secretary@MidlandsHospitalsChoir.org.uk 


